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It’s been a difficult year at Station View with the sudden and unexpected loss of our dear colleague and doctor Lucy Havard. We thank all patients for bearing with us through this difficult time.
Some good news we have managed to recruit Dr Ewa Sondej. Dr Sondej is settling into the practice, and will be available for appointments usually Monday and Tuesdays.
We are sure that you will join us in warmly welcoming Dr Sondej to the team at Station View, if you have not seen her already.
We are still looking to recruit for the Thursday and Friday (which Dr Havard also worked) but as yet have not been successful, and as per the national press, doctors are very difficult to find.

Advanced Nurse Practitioner, Kate Kaminskas, has joined us to pair up with Nurse Lidia, so that we have many more valuable ANP appointments, to see the majority of minor illness and minor injuries, on a daily basis.
Nurse Anna Instrell has also joined our nursing team, and will bring lots of experience and welcome additional appointments to our nursing team.
GP Registrars Dr Rohit Narayan & Dr Sobaan Tarapuri, are both with us for the current rotation.
We have also enhanced our team further by employing a pharmacist Ruman Sharma, who will be available for all patients who have any issues with their medications, or need an annual medication review.
Fluathon

This went really well again this year, despite a delay in the vaccines being delivered, and whilst we were not in control of this, we do apologise if you were delayed on inconvenienced by this at all.
We currently have approx. 200 vaccines left available, so if you meet the criteria, please ask us to have the vaccine now. (it’s a particularly nasty flu strain going around so do please do what you can to prevent this).

Friends & Family
Despite increasing scores on the friends and family results seen (the patient survey at the time of an appointment) we are still seeing a decline in the practice annual survey, sent to a random selection of patients that could have used/or not used the practice.

This details that you are still struggling to get through on the phone to us, so this is where we are targeting our actions. We have new telephone data that advises us when a patient is waiting on the phone and for how long and these scores are generally improving.
Telephones, 
We have changed Telephone Company, meaning that your call will go into a queuing system, after feedback from patients that they were annoyed with the engaged phone and having to constantly re-dial. This will however only give 12 lines so please be aware that should all our patients try and call at the same time, you will still struggle to get through.
We have also after feedback, changed so our appointments can be booked at 8 a.m. online, and on the phone, but our doors will not open until 8.20. This was to prevent our patients need to queue outside in the cold weather, and also to discourage queuing as most patents felt this gave an unfair advantage, to those who were able to get here and queue.
PPG, 
Patient Participation Groups (PPGs) are a route for patients to advise and inform the Practice on what matters most to patients, and help identify solutions to problems. Members of PPGs think about the wider patient interest and not just their own personal concerns.

Your PPG Co Chair once again is Malcolm Woods, who can be contacted via the practice. 
Partnership and Practice Management

Dr Rachel Reid is Managing Partner of the practice. 

Judith Goldsworthy, Practice Manager, reports to the partners and is responsible for the day to day management of the practice. Julie Hudson, Patient services Manager, will continue to oversee the suggestions and complaints brought to our practice. 

All can be contacted on the main practice number 01455 635362.
